ENGLISH PRACTICE 16

PART I - PRONUNCIATION

Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from the other three in the following questions					
1. A. argument	B. reject	C. attract	D. install		

2	2. A	. librarian	B. religious	C. commercial	D. lapanes	e	
			B. activity				
			B. entertainment	-			
			B. cosmetics				
			B. apology				
			B. surface				
			B. control				
		_	B. neighbour				
		• •	B. precision	C. mechanic	D. discove	r	
		2: LEXICO - GRA			<u>. </u>		
			ne best option (A	l, B, C or D) to	complete e	ach of the	
		ing sentences.					
1.	Mucl	h of what he saic	had little	to the issue we	were discussi	ing.	
			B. involvem	ient C. concer	n	D.	
_	evar				C '1		
۷.	ine	restiess iion kepi	t pacing	along the front of	or its cage.	المسام ما م	
			B. up and down			ack and out	
٥.	TOU ^	Call Have	for the meals dur	C chacks	e vacation.	cords	
1	r And	v motorcycle m	B. tags odel has just been	on the I	nternet	:Corus	
4. /	A 116 ۸	w motorcycle mi delivered	B. designed	C launched	niterriet. Di evnloite	ad.	
5 '	л Wh√	don't vou	a go? - It's not o	difficult!	D. Exploite	,u	
J.	••••• ∆	don't you	_ a go? - It's not o B. have	C set	D m	ake	
6. ⁻	The	Rrime Minister h	as from the	e dogmatic posit	tion he adopt	ed a few	
	ys ag						
	Δ	. backed out	B. backed o	lown C. backed	d up	D. backed	
on					·		
7. /	At th	ne South Pole	, the coldest a	ind most desolat	te region on E	Earth.	
	Δ	. Antarctica lies	where	B. Antarc	tica lies and		
	C	C. where Antarcti	where ca lies	D. lies An	tarctica		
8		III the diet is	езрестану птірогта	nicion vegetaria	115.		
	Δ	. Enough proteir	n is obtained	B. Obtain	ing enough p	rotein	
_			ough protein	D. By obt	aining enougl	n protein	
9		over long dist	tances is a fact.	D. Th	a abatata a		
			can be transmitte			smitting	
1 ^		C. That electricity		D. That can be			
TO.			n heaters in a drau			wor	
	7	in dangerously ki	nocked over eing knocked over	D. III ualig	ger Kriockeu (ger of knockir	over	
11	Mv	father took	of the fine wer	ther to a day's y	work in his as	rden	
	. ™y ∆	chance	of the fine wea B. advantage echnology	C interes	t D ch	nacii. narde	
12	Rv	2050 medical te	chnology	many diseases	D. C.	large	
		. has conquered	B. will conquer	C. will have conc	guered	D. is	
cor		ering	coquc.		1	13	
			at he was a thief.				
			B. all along	C at the beginn	nina D. e	ventually	

14 his assistance in those days, I would not be so su A. If it had not for B. Had it not been C. If there were not D. Unless I had	iccessful now. for
15. They thought they could deceive me but they were wron A. see them off B. see off them C. see through the	
through	
16. Janet will see you if you use the computer without pern	nission. She has eyes
like a	-
A. hawk B. bird C. goose	D. fox
17. My sister remained very calm. She	
17. My sister remained very calm. She A. kept her temper B. kept her soul C. kept her h	ead D. lost her head
18. A network of railroads to unite the continent and	
settlement before the Civil War by Asa Whitney.	
A. when proposed B. to propose C. was	proposed D. a
proposal	
19. Farmers are at the of the bad weather that can do A. change B. influence C. force	estroy their crop.
A. change B. influence C. force	D. mercy
20. He showed his for the TV programme by switchin A. distaste B. discontent C. annoyance	g it off.
A. distaste B. discontent C. annoyance	e D.
boredom	
Section 2: Use the word given in capitals at the end of word that fits in the space at the same line.	each line to form a
OBSESSED WITH YOUR INBOX?	
It was not so long ago that we dealt with colleagues	
through face-to-face interaction and with counterparts	
and customers by phone or letter. But the world of	
communication has (1) a dramatic	I I
transformation, not all for the good. Email, while (2)	
a swift means of communication providing your	
server is fully (3) and that the address you	
have contains no (4) has had a (5)	
effect on certain people's, both at home and in	
business. For these people, the use of email has	
become (6) addictive to the extent that it is (7)	
their mental and physical health. Addicts	9. TEND
spend their day (8) checking for email and	

Section 3: There are 10 errors in the following passage. Identify and correct them

10. PRODUCE

have a (9) _____ to panic if their server goes down. It is estimated that one in six people spend four hours a

day sending and receiving messages the equivalent to more than two working days a week. The negative effect on (10) _____ is something employers are well

aware of.

Children who <u>tell</u> pop music does not interfere with their homework receive support today, with the discovery that <u>pay</u> attention to visual stimuli and sounds requires completely different brain pathways which can operate at the same time <u>with</u> your appreciation of either being damaged. Researchers have <u>founded</u> that listening to car stereos does not create much interference when you are driving. Similarly, pop music should not interfere <u>to</u> children's homework. The <u>affect</u> of pop music on their performance at it is far <u>outweigh</u> by other factors, such as how happy they are to be doing it. These findings could be applied <u>for</u> the design of places <u>which</u> people have to take in large amounts of information very quickly. They could, for example, be <u>relevantly</u> to the layout of pilot cockpits on aircraft.

LIN E	MISTAKE	CORRECTION	LINE	MISTAKE	CORRECTIO N

Section 4: Complete each of the following sentences with a suitable preposition.

talk me
2 receipt of your instructions, I immediately sent a telex message to
Algeria.
3. Grandfather must be tired. He's nodding in his chair.
4. The applause died after 5 minutes.
5. He accepted my advice reservation.
6. Our students are orientated the science subjects.
7. Cheques should be made to Wellington.
7. Cheques should be made to Wellington. 8. I'm in no hurry. I'll hang here until you're ready.
9. She is Polish birth, but she has French nationality.
10. Your plan doesn't allow changes in the weather.
PART 3. READING Section 1: Fill each of the following numbered blanks with ONE suitable word and write your answers in the corresponding boxes provided below the passage. How to win friends and influence colleagues The worst sins that office workers can commit in the eyes of colleagues are
interrupting people on the phone, talking loudly in front of someone's desk and
arriving late (1) a meeting. It is almost (2) bad to eat at your desk, make personal phone calls or leave coffee cups (3) around, according to Bodytalk, a guide published by the Industrial Society, (4) lists the 30 traits most likely to annoy colleagues.
make personal phone calls or leave coffee cups (3) around, according to Bodytalk, a guide published by the Industrial Society, (4) lists the 30 traits

Section 2: Fill the gaps in the passage by choosing the best phrases from A-M.

A few years ago one enlightened city	decided to ease traffic congestion by (1)
People would just take a bike, ride	it to where they were going and leave it
(2) The trouble was the citizens na	turally found it (3) to have their
own free bicycle and (4)	
	part, it was a good idea and (5)
The electric cars buzzing round the streets	
and, it is clamed, will make it easier	
·	eople like their own space, the freedom
to drive a vehicle themselves (8) It'	
usually carry just one person. In effect, it's (9)	At the moment, it's a slightly utonpian view
but the concept has grown (10)	
A. to end the use of private cars	H. supplying sufficient communal
	bicycles
B. rather than crowd on to a bus or	I. taking the place of bicycles
train	
C. to encourage their use	J. a sort of do-it-yourself taxi
D. stock swiftly dwindled	K. as a supplement to conventional
•	cars
E. out of a practical study	L. instead of car
F. for someone else to use	M. it's now the basic of a new
1. for someone else to use	scheme
C avan mara canvariant	SCHEILE
G. even more convenient	

Section 3: Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

One of the seven wonders of the ancient world, the Great Pyramid of Giza was a monument of wisdom and prophecy built as a tomb for Pharaoh Cheops in 2720 B.C. Despite its antiquity, certain aspects of its construction makes it one of the truly wonders of the world. The thirteen- acre structure near the Nile river is a solid mass of stone blocks covered with limestone. Inside are the number of hidden passageways and the burial chamber of the Pharaoh. It is the largest single structure in the world. The four sides of the pyramid are aligned almost exactly on true north, south, east and west-an incredible engineering **feat**. The ancient Egyptians were sun worshippers and great astronomers, so computations for the Great Pyramid were based on astronomical observations.

Explorations and detailed examinations of the base of the structure reveal many intersecting lines. Further scientific study indicates that these represent a type of timeline of events – past, present and future. Many of the events have been interpreted and found to coincide with known facts of the past. Others are **prophesied** for future generations and are currently under investigation. Many believe that pyramids have supernatural powers and this one is no exception. Some researchers even associate it with extraterrestrial beings of ancient past.

Was this superstructure made by ordinary beings, or one built by a race far superior to any known today?

- 1. What has research of the base revealed?
 A. there are cracks in the foundation
 Pharaoh's body
- B. Tomb robbers have stolen the

C. The lines represent important events in	D. A superior race of people built
2. Extraterrestrial beings are .	
A. very strong workers	B. astronomers in the ancient
times	B. data offerners in the difference
C. researchers in Egyptology	D. living beings from other
planets	
3. What was the most probable reason for pr	oviding so many hidden passages?
A. To allow the weight of the pyramid to s	
B. To permit the high priests to pray at nig	
C. To enable the Pharaoh's family to bring	
D. To keep grave robbers from finding the	tomb and the treasure buried with
the pharaoh	
the pharaoh 4. The word " fea t"in the first paragraph is cl A. accomplishment B. Appendage	oset in meaning to
A. accomplishment B. Appendage	C. festivity D. structure
5. What do the intersecting lines in the base	
A. Architects' plan for the hidden passages	
B. Pathways of the great solar bodies	
C. Astrological computations	throughout time
D. Dates of important events taking place6. In the second passage, the word 'prophes	
A. affiliated B. precipitated	
7. What is the best title for the passage?	C. terrimated D. foretold
A. Symbolism of the Great Pyramid	B. Problems with the Construction
of the Great Pyramid	b. Problems with the construction
C. Wonders of the Great Pyramid of Giza	D. Exploration of the Burial
Chamber of Cheops	2. Exprerenent er ane Barrar
8. On what did the ancient Egyptians base th	neir calculations?
A. Observation of the celestial bodies	B. Advanced technology
C. Advanced tools of measurement	D. knowledge of the earth's
surface	•
9. Why was the Great Pyramid constructed?	
A. As a solar observatory	B. As a religious temple
C. As a tomb for the Pharaoh	D. as an engineering feat
10. Why is the Great Pyramid of Giza conside	ered one of the seven wonders of the
world?	
A. it is perfectly aligned with the four	cardinal points of the compass and
contains many prophecies	
B. It was selected of the tomb of Pharaoh	Cheops
C. It was built by a super race	
D. It is very old	
Section A. Chance the best ensurer (A R C or D) to complete each
Section 4: Choose the best answer (<i>)</i> numbered gap in the passage below. Id	
numbered yap in the passaye below. Id	endiy your answer by wilding the

corresponding letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet.

CARNIVOROUS PLANTS

All plants rely on nutrients taken from the soil in ord	der to survive. However, in
areas where the soil does not contain enough (1)	nutrients, some plants
have adapted to (2) their diets from another	source: living organisms.
Though they are few in number, carnivorous plants are (3	3) fascinating beings
that "eat" anything from one-celled organisms to insect	ts in order to survive. They

are commonly found in m of "traps" to ensnare pre			
be missing from the soil.	While there are over	er 400 species of car	
the world today, some are The most well-known o	e more (4) th	an others.	include the Venus
flytrap. Snap traps are ea			
lobes that have the abilit	-		•
with tiny hairs that are			
against the hairs, it trigg	ers a closing mecha	nism that rapidly br	ings the two lobes
together, trapping the	prey (6) ir	nside. The response	e of the traps is
phenomenal (7)s	peed: the time betw	veen triggering the h	nairs and snapping
shut is less than a second	. As the prey strugg	les inside the trap, it	only triggers more
hairs, causing the leaves	to tighten their (8)	$_{}$. The plant t	then secrets liquid
chemicals from special gl	ands into the trap to	o dissolve the prey a	nd absorb all of its
nutrients. Besides the Ve			
(9) to as the wate			
only in a few ways. For			
flytrap is exclusively terre			
like spiders, while the wat	erwneei iives (10) _	simple inverte	brates, like certain
types of plankton. 1. A. critical	P vital	Corneial	D indicposeable
2. A. modify	D. VILAI B. onlargo	C. Cluciai	D. Illuispelisable
3 A nonetheless	B though	C. augment	D. supplement
 A. nonetheless A. prevalent 	B. current	C. contradictority	D. yet
prevailing	D. current	c. dominicening	D.
5. A. vulnerable	B. liable	C. prone	D. sensitive
5. A. vulnerable 6. A. closely	B. securely	C. irreplaceably	D. steadily
7. A. in accordance v	with B. in preferen	nce to C. in reg	ard to D.
on merits of	•	J	
8. A. fist	B. hold	C. seizure	D. grip
9. A. denoted	B. referred	C. indicated	D. implicated
10. A. off	B. onto	C. though	D. with
PART E. WRITING			
Section 1: Write a new	v sentence as sim	ilar as possible in	meaning to the
original sentence, bu	t using the wor	d given. The wor	rd must not be
altered in any way.			
1. The new lecturer was	unpopular with his s	students.	TAKE
2. John decided that an a	ctor's life was not o	 of him.	СИТ
•			
3. The number of people	out of work has bee	en going down little	by little.
GRADUAL			
4. I really want to see he	r again	<u> </u>	DYING
•			Dinto
5. What did his silence m	ean?		
SIGNIFICANCE			
<u> </u>		<u>.</u>	
Section 2: Write an es	ssay of around 25	0 words on the fo	llowing topic.

The idea of going overseas for university study is an exciting prospect for many people. But while it may offer some advantages, it is probably better to stay home because of the difficulties a student inevitably encounters living and studying in a different culture.

To what extent do you agree or disagree this statement?

Give reasons for your answer.
The end

Keys - practice 16

PART I - PRONUNCIATION

Choose the word whose stress pattern is different from the other three in the following questions

1.	A. argument	B. reject	C. attract	D. install
2.	A. librarian	B. religious	C. commercial	D. Japanese
3.	A. technology	B. activity	C. experience	D. presentation
4.	A. informality	B. entertainment	C. situation	D. appropriate
5.	A. experience	B. cosmetics	C. economics	D. fertility
6.	A. preparation	B. apology	C. geography	D. experience
7.	A. surplus	B. surface	C. surgeon	D. surprise
8.	A. award	B. control	C. regard	D. conquer
9.	A. colleague	B. neighbour	C. career	D. classmate
10.	A. disappear	B. precision	C. mechanic	D. discover

PART 2: LEXICO-GRAMMAR - 25 pts

Section 1: Choose the best option (A, B, C, or D) to complete the sentences (10 pts; 1pt/item)

1. D	5. B	9. A	13. B	17. C
2. A	6. A	10. C	14. B	18. C
3. A	7. D	11. B	15. C	19. D
4. C	8. B	12. C	16. A	20. A

Section 2: Word formation (5 pt; 0,5pt/item)

1. undergone	2.	3. functional	4.	5. significant
	undoubtedly		inaccuracies	
6. irresistibly	7. threatening	8.	9. tendency	10. production
		compulsively		

Section 3: Identify the 10 mistakes in the following sentences and correct them (5 pt; 0.5pt/item)

LIN E	MISTAKE	CORRECTION	LINE	MISTAKE	CORRECTIO N
1	tell	say	5	affect	effect
2	pay	paying	6	outweigh	outweighed
3	with	without	7	for	to
4	founded	found	7	which	where
5	to	with	8	relevantly	relevant

(Lưu ý: Tìm đúng từ nhưng sửa sai được 0,25pt)

Section 4: Complete each of the following sentences with a suitable preposition - 5 pts, 0,5pt/item

1. round	2. on	3. off	4. away	5. without
6. towards/ to	7. out	8. around	9. by	10. for

PART 3: READING - 30 pts

Section 1: (10 pt; 1pt/item)

1. for	2. as	3. lying	4. which	5. without
6. all	7.	8. fail/forget	9. Such	10. in
	those/people			

Section 2: (5 pt; 0,5pt/item)

1. H	2. F	3. G	4. D	5. M
6. K	7. A	8. B	9. J	10. E

Section 3: (5 pt; 0,5pt/item)

1. C	2. D	3. D	4. A	5. D
6. D	7. C	8. A	9. C	10. A

Section 4: (10 pt; 1pt/item)

1. B	2. D	3. A	4. A	5. D
6. B	7. C	8. D	9. B	10. A

PART 4: WRITING - 25 pts Section 1: (5 pt; 1/item)

- 1. The students didn't take to their new lecturer.
- 2. John (decided that he) was not cut out to be an actor.
- 3. There has been a gradual decline (reduction/ fall/ decrease) in the number of people out of work.
- 4. lam (I'm) dying to see her again.
- 5. What's (What was) the significance of his silence?

Section 2: Essay writing (20 pts)

Total score: 2 points; assessed against the language level appropriate to that of a secondary student with four years of learning English in a gifted school in Vietnam.

- **↓** Task achievement (5pts)
- ♣ Grammar range and Accuracy (5 pts)
- ♣ Coherence and cohesion (5 pts)
- **↓** Lexical resource (0.5 pts)



NGUỒN SƯU TẦM VÀ CHIA SỂ TÀI LIÊU MIỄN PHÍ CHO BÉ

MUỐN BÉ GIỎI TIẾNG ANH BA MỆ NÊN ĐỘC FILE NÀY https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PvH2u-NQknWuXihb GLAryuiULLPwNaf?usp=sharing

TỔNG HỢP THƯ VIỆN TÀI LIỆU MIỄN PHÍ CHO BÉ TỪ MẰM NON ĐẾN LỚP 12 TẠI ĐÂY https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1c5uj8NtXKypKzMcdaaDEEys0KDXYphpuMn3_DrCwJHk/edit#slide=id.p

Hoặc ba mẹ vào nhóm sưu tầm và chia sẻ tài liệu, APP học TIẾNG ANH CHO BÉ MIỄN PHÍ https://www.facebook.com/100004598379391/videos/796054742280796/

Hoặc nhóm zalo chia sẻ tài liệu: 0917.427.940

https://zalo.me/g/strvoy468

TỔNG HỢP KỂNH YỐUTUBE VÀ TRANG WEB HỌC TIẾNG ANH MIỄN PHÍ RẮT CẦN CHO BÉ https://drive.google.com/file/d/10OrX J5yy-mjvzjh6ZQWNRXOv6yks2-9/view?usp=sharing

Hoặc ghé kênh youtube có link tải tài liệu trong phần mô tả của video trong DANH SÁCH PHÁT: TÀI LIỆU TIẾNG ANH

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GUt_fticYrM&t=341s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7RMJ6CmjT3c&t=6s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cd1JBXu3jl4&t=62s